STREET & SEWER COMMITTEE
April 25, 2024

MEMBERS PRESENT ALSO PRESENT

Chairman Wilson Mayor Barry Valerie Miles

Alderman Olive Alderman Dorchinecz Bill Sleeman

Alderman Driskell Alderman Bryant Tim McArdle

Alderman Brown Superintendent Mann Stacey Wood
Jolynne Richardson Warren Probst

Chairman Wilson called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.

EXPANSION OF SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOIL

Mr. Bill Sleeman from Benton & Associates explained that there have been discussions with
Ward 4 Aldermen about the roadway on West Adams between South Main and Washinton
Street.  The estimated cost for this project will be $80,000-$85,000 with engineering cost from
$8,000-$10,000. He advised this can not go with Safe Routes To School but could be done with
City funds.

CITY WIDE DUMPSTER DAY — MAY 18, 2024
Motion to approve the City wide dumpster day for May 18, 2024. Motion by Alderman Driskell
and seconded by Alderman Brown. Motion carried 4-0.

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT
Superintendent Mann advised workers have been busy with several projects throughout the city.

ANY OTHER MATTERS
Mr. Bill Sleeman from Benton & Associates discussed East Poplar Street project will be going
out for bid. We will open bids on May 23, 2024,

Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Brown to adjourn. Motion carried 4-0.
Meeting adjourned at 6:08 P.M.

Jeremy Wilson, Chairman
Street and Sewer Comumitiee




